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A convenient, well functioning public transit system is crucial for Oregon.  People who 

don't have access to cars rely on this for all they do - work, child care...  For those 

like me, with a car, public transit keeps me and my car off the road lessening air 

pollution and congestion.  As the population ages, more people will need access to a 

good public transit system; things happen and people can no longer drive.  Please 

pass this bill. 


